
        

 Reception/Nursery Cake sale — Tuesday 2nd July.   Letter from Mr Manning— 

           Staffing 2024/25 

We are now taking applications for Nursery places for 2 year olds  and 3 year olds, starting  

September 2024. If you would like an application form, please come along to speak to Nursery or  

the school office, thank you.  

 

On Monday 1st July, there will be a menu change. There will be Chicken burger instead of Beef 

burger on this day.  

Please see poster attached regarding the opportunity to purchase a 6 weeks swim pass for £20, 

to use over the summer holidays.  

The Summer Reading Challenge is due to start next month. 

See below for details  of how to join.  

    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER                                                        

Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  

 

Friday 28th June 2024  

Contact us: Tel:01 244 667750   Email: admin@elton. cheshire. sch. uk Visit:www. elton. cheshire. sch. uk 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary  



 

—  Freddie P, Alfie R, Lienna, Jack S, Luke L, Lucy J, Evelyn B 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING TEAM IS BEESTON 

CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON  FRIDAY 5th JULY  

. 

     STARS OF THE WEEK           

Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’  

       

 

 

 

 

W/C MONDAY 1st JULY is Menu 1 

Nursery Jensen Year 3 Lilly 

Reception Jackson Year 4 Finn 

Year 1  Ava Year 5 Dominika 

Year 2 Gabriella Year 6 Penny 


